
 
 

June 17, 2022 
 
 
 

WestPac Area – ID-MT-OR District 
Roscoe Post Office and Nye Community Post Office 

Temporarily Closed 
 

                                                                   
EFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
                                                                                                 
The Roscoe Post Office and Nye Community Post Office remains temporarily closed due to flooding in the 
Southern part of Montana. 
 

• Roscoe Post Office 
111 Main Street 
Roscoe, MT 59071-9998 

 

• Nye Community Post Office 
1997 Nye Road 
Fishtail, MT 59028-9900                                

 
During this closure, customers’ mail will be available, and retail services will be offered at the Absarokee Post 
Office. Customers are reminded to bring proper photo identification for mail and package pickups. 
 

• Absarokee Post Office 
25 N Montana Avenue 
Absarokee, MT 59001-9998 

 
Retail Window Hours:               
Window Service          M-F      08:45 AM        04:00 PM 
Window Service          Sat       11:30 AM        01:30 PM 
Drop Ship                    M-F      08:45 AM        03:30 PM 

 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience to our customers. We plan to have the Post Offices reopened and 
fully operational as soon as conditions improve, and roads are reopened. 
 
 

##  

 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpostalpro.usps.gov%2Findustry-events&data=04%7C01%7CKristin.N.Brooks%40usps.gov%7Cdf9b4857c8ca44179b3708d97486620b%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C637668942776193878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=df0pzPBv5t2ltNuhqRPFZ%2Fhc6CE6U%2B4sq8JVb1EAVR4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttp-3A__www.usps.com_privacypolicy%26d%3DDwMF-g%26c%3DfpIeS8RwmHkY2r_dFRL5tQ%26r%3D2wbtep6Lt3z_3QsnRw8YRA%26m%3DoEnXOsNb7Teu3euQ2E_c-vM79O_1kmu84EcHiSvGPNo%26s%3DaH_nPp1kFKiGKBQdgakGNKJnSu0J9buu47HBl9-4Irk%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7CKristin.N.Brooks%40usps.gov%7Cdf9b4857c8ca44179b3708d97486620b%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C637668942776193878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=oXEbg5F89Z43gn23uWjhL9BeT7RF2%2FLtJSO6ye2LTtQ%3D&reserved=0

